
Town of Lyme 
Town Building Committee 

December 10th, 2013 
 
Present: Mike Woodard, Don Elder, Richard Vidal, Steve Campbell, Dan O’Hara and Mark Bolinger 
 
Discussion of Highway Garage- 
 
Questions of moisture sensors, make up air and venting w/ some sort of timer were discussed. The 
question was raised as to whether the new thermostat heights and temperature settings were working. 
Jury still out as the cold weather had not hit yet. Will keep watch on this to see if it helps alleviate some 
of the heating/moisture issues.  
 
Motion by Don to replace 2 storm windows @ LCAB approved- Richard to bring this to the Select board 
Motion by Don to have a programmable thermostat installed @ LCAB- approved Richard to bring this to 
the Select board.  
 
Library Tech Mar is in process 
 
Dina’s report on generator was read and all look forward to the grant going ahead and thank you for her 
diligence.  
 
Meeting adjourned @ 8:50AM. 
 
Next meeting February 11th 2014 @ 8:00AM. 
 
Mike Woodard 


